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IMPORTANT INFORMATION     
Tuesday 27th August   Parumoana Interschool Swimming Sports – Year 5&6 
Wednesday 28th August  Parumoana Interschool Swimming Sports – Year 7&8 
Friday 30th August   Daffodil Day – wear yellow – please bring a gold coin 
Tuesday 3rd September  Tarapekepeke Hui – Schoolwide Skipping 9:00-10:30am (more info to come) 

Thursday 5th September  Kowhai Team visit Wellington Zoo 
Saturday 14th September  Quiz Night @ 7:00pm  

The 2024 theme for Tonga Language Week is 'E tu'uloa 'a e lea faka-Tongá 'o ka lea'aki 'i 'api, siasí (lotú), mo e nofo-
'a-kāingá - The Tongan Language will be sustainable when used at home, church and in the wider community.  

Malo e lelei 
 
Black Ferns Training 
A huge thanks to BOT member Cameron Good and Becky Spencer for creating an opportunity for some of our 
Year 7/8 students to attend the Black Ferns Training this week. The tamariki had a great time and were able 
to mix and mingle with the team after their training. 
 
Mathswell 
It was a fantastic day at the Mathswell competition on Monday and our students competed brilliantly 
throughout! Many thanks to Sonia Saluni and Emma Tweedie for supporting our students who all took part 
very positively and to the parents who helped with transport. We appreciate your support. 
 
Fundraising  
Parentlink have made the very sensible decision not to hold the Mega Garage Sale next term as it was 
getting more and more difficult to run the day with only a small number of helpers.  They have the Quiz Night 
Fundraiser next month (see below for more information and how you can help with the grocery raffle). 
They are also looking to hold an Online Auction during term 4, more details will be announced in the coming 
weeks.  
 
ERO visit 
The first part of our review with Debbie Hamer went very well and she really enjoyed working with the 
students and staff. Debbie can see the tamariki are at the centre of everything we do in our school and she 
really enjoyed visiting the classrooms. She has set some goals with the leadership group and the initial report 
of her visit will be available in around 6 weeks’ time. 
 
Leavers If your child/ren are leaving Paremata School at the end of the year (other than year 8s), can please 
email Marie in the office on mariea@paremata.school.nz. 

 
Malo 'aupito - Matua Bryce  

 



MATHSWELL NEWS 
On Monday two Year 5/6 teams - Franklin, Oliver, 
Ziara, Penelope, Charlotte, Tipene, Fred, Grayson, 
Isaac, O’Hara, Abigail, Drew and two Year 7/8 teams - 
Lillian, Ysabella, Eden, Ayla, Imran, Roema, Oscar, 
Stella, Lewis, Aine, Krystal, Maddie attended the 
annual Mathswell Competition held at Victoria 
University. 
 
These amazing students represented Paremata School 

competing against approx. 300 students from schools around Wellington. The 
questions were challenging and they gave everything a go, making us very 
proud!  They were all champs in our eyes. 
 
Thank you to our wonderful parents Carissa Scheck and Richard Taylor for helping 
transport the groups.  We couldn’t have done it without your support.  
   Emma and Sonia  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
BLACK FERNS VISIT 
Earlier this year rūma Pukeko (8) read 'Straight 
Up' by Ruby Tui. We sent Ruby a picture of our 
window display. They were so impressed that we 
were invited to watch the Black Ferns training on 
Monday. A very big thank you to Cameron Good, 
who not only facilitated our messages, but 
helped organise the event on 
Monday... including some pretty 
awesome t-shirts! This event was 
one that our students will never 
forget. An inspiration!  
 
 
 

 
 

2024 Wellington and Kapi Mana Primary & Intermediate 
Schools Tennis Tournament. 

  
* 24th September: Primary Boys & Girls* 

 *25th September: Intermediate Boys & Girls* 
 

Please email Becky Spencer,  beckys@paremata.school.nz if you are interested. 
 
 
 



 
YUMMY STICKERS 

Keep munching on these apples and turn the stickers into sports equipment. We will be sending 
this years stickers away in week 8 so if you have any sheets at home, please send them in. 

New sheets available from the school office or www.yummyfruit.co.nz.  
 
 
NETBALL  
Ngati Toa website https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/home 
 
Netball Draw for this Saturday 24th August 

 

 
 
 
  

 
On Friday 30th August we are supporting the Cancer Society’s 
Daffodil Day with a Dress Up Yellow day. Please bring a gold 
coin and receive a “daffodil day sticker”.  This year we have 
also set up a fundraising page so feel free to donate to the 
link below. Thank you. 

Fundraising page URL: https://daffodilday.org.nz/paremata-school.  
 
 
 
QUIZ NIGHT – TERM 3 FUNDRAISER 
GET YOUR TICKETS NOW - Tickets are $30 each or $240 
for a table of 8. Get a team together and come along and 
show off your trivia knowledge. There will be a bar, prizes 
and raffles! A fun way to support our school fundraising.  
A copy of the raffle item donations is also attached to 
this week’s newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OUR TEAM PLAYING TIME COURT 
Paremata Panthers Adventure Mystics TBC 9:00am 4 
Paremata Pipis  Tawa Tigers 9:00am 3 
Paremata Piranhas – 1st game Papakowhai Storm 10:50am 1 
Paremata Piranhas – 2nd game Adventure Diamonds 12:40pm 2 
Paremata Pistons Plimmerton Ferns 11:45am 4 
Paremata Pulse Ngati Toa Taika 2:25pm 4 
Paremata Pandas Papakowhai Stars 3:55pm 1 
Paremata Pumas  BYE   



 
 
 
 
TERM 3 FUNDRAISER 
We are in the process of organising a Kids Works 
fundraiser where children’s artwork can be made 
into Calendars, Cards, Diaries, Mouse Mats and 
Sketch Pads. The children will be creating some 
awesome artwork in class for families to purchase 
online.  Prices with more information will be 
coming home soon. 
 
 
 

 
LOST PROPERTY 
We have a mountain of lost property in the room off the hall.  Please remind your children 
to have a look if they are missing any clothing.  Named clothing will be handed back to the 
children.  
 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Choir School Holiday Programme for students 
ages 8 to 18 run by the Royal School of  

Church Music and the  
Wellington Cathedral of Saint Paul.  

  



Purchase an Entertainment Membership - Just in Time for Father’s Day!  

Support our fundraiser and get incredible rewards! Purchase 
a Single City Membership today for just $70, and you’ll 
receive: 

 A $20 Woolworths eGift Card – Yours instantly with 
any membership purchase!  
 FREE Multi City Upgrade – Access offers across 
Australia, New Zealand, and Bali!  
 Up to 50% off dining, shopping, travel, and more 
for 12 months! 

But that’s not all! Your membership will also: 

 Contribute 20% directly to our school  
 Entry into Entertainment’s 30th Birthday Competition 
 Unlock everyday savings with up to 10% off Gift Cards, 
exclusive travel deals, and more!  

Hurry, this offer is only available until Monday, 2nd 
September!  

Order Here - https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/104u135 

 
  


